INTRODUCING YOU TO..

LIVERPOOL UNIVERSITY VETERINARY
ETHNICITY & DIVERSITY

Hello 2025 freshers!

We are LUVED - a newly established sub-society of LUVS, launched in 2024. Our
mission is to build a supportive and inclusive community that celebrates and
encourages diversity across the vet school. This includes — but isn’t limited to —
ethnic and cultural diversity.

Although we've only started partway through last year, we've hosted some
amazing events - our most popular being a potluck (themed “foods you grew up
with”) and games night. We also hosted our first EDI talk featuring external
speakers who expanded on diversity in the vet profession (topics including: life
after graduation, dealing with microaggressions, and practicing religion as a vet).

We have also visited a local school to talk to students about applying to vet school
and plan to do more similar outreach moving forward as a key part of our mission
to continue encouraging and supporting students from all backgrounds to
consider a career in veterinary medicine.

This coming year, we are planning to bring back this and so much more!

LUVED is open to absolutely everyone — there’s no cost to join, and so far all our
socials and events have been completely free.

Excited to meet all of you soon!
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